
Service Announcement 

 

Notice of 
Temporary Road Closure 

Temporary Road Closures on Morden Lane and Reytan Boulevard  

Purpose:  Hydro Pole Installation 

Duration: Thursday, August 28, 2025 from 8:00 am – 2:00 pm 
  

 

Elexicon Energy will be installing hydro poles along Morden Lane and at 902 Reytan Boulevard. 
Morden Lane will be closed from 8:00 am – 11:00 am and the closure at 902 Reytan Boulevard will 
take place from 11:00 am – 2:00 pm. There will be no through access during this timeframe.  
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For additional information please contact: 
Chris Peroff 
District Supervisor 
Elexicon Energy 
1.888.445.2881 
cperoff@elexiconenergy.com  
 
Ali Jaffry 
(Acting) Inspector, Utility Cuts 
City Infrastructure Department  
289.200.7655 
ajaffry@pickering.ca  
 
Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993 
pickering.ca 
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